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17 May 2022 
 
FOR THE ATTENTION OF THE PERSON WITH PARENTAL RESPONSIBILITY 
 
 

Re:  UCAS Information Evening Tuesday 7 June 6.00 pm - 7.00 pm. 

Within Biddulph Sixth Form we have a strong record of successfully supporting our students progressing onto their 

chosen pathway Post 18.  Our established systems of support ensure that applications for universities and 

apprenticeships are highly competitive.  

Through our ‘Next Steps’ and tutorial programme, students have been looking into their future options.  In the summer 

term, we begin the application process for university (UCAS) and we provide step by step support for our students 

through the application process. We have highly effective systems of support to ensure that the applications of our 

students are of the very highest standards and are ready for submission from September onwards.  

As we begin the university application process with students, I am aware that for many parents this is a new process that 

you may need reassurance about. As such, we are running our ‘Post 18 UCAS Information Evening’.  We are delighted to 

be able to invite you back into school for a live presentation on Tuesday 7 June 6.00 pm – 7.00 pm. During this 

presentation we will outline the plans going forward for university applications, summarise how the process of applying 

to university works and provide information about student finance. We really encourage both students and 

parents/carers to attend together, however, we know that logistically this is not always possible. Parents / carers and 

students are welcome to attend independently.   

I really hope that you are able to join the meeting and begin the exciting journey in planning for Post 18 opportunities.  

Should you have any queries then please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mrs C Taylor 
Assistant Headteacher and Head of Sixth Form 
taylor@biddulphhigh.co.uk 
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